
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Columbus-Phenix City Area Citizens, 
 
The Columbus-Phenix City Transportation Study Metropolitan Planning 
Organization (C-PCTS MPO) is updating its Metropolitan Transportation Plan 
(MTP) to reflect transportation infrastructure and policy needs through horizon year 
2050. The MPO study area includes all of the City of Columbus/Muscogee County, 
Chattahoochee County, Fort Moore, and a portion of Harris County in Georgia plus 
the City of Phenix City, the City of Smiths Station, and parts of Lee and Russell 
Counties in Alabama.  
 
A virtual Public Open House is available online at 
https://planningatpond.com/columbus-phenix-city-mtp.  Be sure to view the 
virtual public open house presentation, record your transportation concerns on the 
interactive map and complete the survey on transportation needs and 
opportunities!  The needs assessment data collection phase of the plan 
development will conclude on Friday, September 13.  
 
Please share the virtual meeting presentation, interactive map, and survey 
information with others throughout the community! 
 
Thank you for your participation! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
The Columbus-Phenix City Metropolitan Planning Organization 

https://planningatpond.com/columbus-phenix-city-mtp

